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SUBJ; CERCLA OfF-site Rule: Notice of Acceptability for 
Chemical Conservation Corporation, Inc.
Orange County, Orlando, Florida

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

On October 29, 1997, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued a 
CERCLA Off-site Rule Unacceptability Notice to Chemical Conservation Corporation, Inc. 
(CCC), Orlando, Florida, EPA ID Number FLD 980 559 728, based on violations of the 
Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA). Specifically, EPA issued the unacceptable 
notice for releases of hazardous waste from bulking operations. In the notice, EPA described this 
violation as one which cannot be undone. The effective date of the notice was December 28,
1997, sixty (60) calendar days from the issuance of the notice. In order to regain acceptable 
status, EPA requires the payment of penalties for the release violation in accordance with the 
CERCLA Off-site Rule 300.440(f)(2).

On December 30, 1997, Consent Order OGC number 97-1880 was executed between the 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) and CCC, which resolved all 
outstanding violations at the CCC facility. The Consent Order addresses the relevant violations 
and other violations of RCRA. Pursuant to the Consent Order, CCC agreed to pay $23,200, for 
these violations by January 15, 1998. As part of the Consent Order, CCC issued a check for 
$23,200 to FDEP on January 6, 1998. Therefore, EPA has determined that the relevant issue in 
the October 29, 1997, letter has been resolved and CCC is acceptable to receive CERCLA off-site 
waste. Should any new information affecting this determination develop, EPA reserves its right to 
revisit this decision.
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If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact Alan R. Newman, of my 
staff, by phone at (404) 562-8589 or by e-mail at newman.al@epamail.epa.gov.

Sincerely yours.

Richard D. Green
Acting Din nor
Waste Management Division

cc: f^::;Robert.Snydef, FDEP 
Satish Kastury, FDEP


